CB(1)325/05-06(12)
To <cshiu@legco.gov.hk>

cc
2005/11/21 AM 11:15 bee
Subject Tamar Waterfront Development
History: EL This message has been forwarded.
Dear Sir,

Please stop destroying the waterfront. It is NOT what people want, it does NOT give us a world-class
waterfront, and it only destroys views and increases traffic.

PLEASE put this before the people and let them have a say in developing our greatest resource, the
harbourfront.

Rachel Plecas

Managing Editor

Hong Kong Tatler
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